
 
IDENTIFIED BY OFSTED AS “OUTSTANDING” 

“Naturally, pupils and Sixth Formers love coming here and are inspired to achieve.” 
(Ofsted, 2021) 

 
 

OPEN DAY – Tuesday 23rd September 2025 
 

You are warmly invited to our Open Day on Tuesday 23rd September  
for Year 7 Admissions, September 2026. 

 
Morning Session: 9am – 11am 

 
There will be a tour of the school at 9am followed by a presentation from the Headteacher at 
10am. 
 
Evening Session: 5.30pm – 8pm 
 
There will be tours from 5.30pm, with the final tour commencing at 6.30pm.  The presentation 
from the Headteacher will begin at 7.30pm.   
 
No advance booking is required.   
 
However, to provide you with the best experience on the day, it would be helpful if you could 
indicate via this online form, https://forms.office.com/e/1LegeLebP1 whether you are planning to 
attend the morning or evening session. 
 
By providing your email address, it will enable us to contact you if we need to make any changes 
due to numbers.  This is always a popular event. 
 
This form is not part of the application process.  

 
We look forward to welcoming you and your child to our happy and high achieving community. 
 
 
 

Waddesdon CE School, School Lane, Waddesdon, Aylesbury HP18 0LQ 
 

Tel: 01296 651382 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/1LegeLebP1

